
Parent Questionnaires December 2018   
 

Number of questionnaires returned: 73 
Please note percentages may not equal 100% due to rounding. 
 

 Question  Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

1.  My child has been happy 
at school so far this year. 97% 3% 

59% 38% 3% 0% 

2.  My child has felt safe at 
school so far this year. 100% 0% 

67% 33% 0% 0% 

3.  My child has made good 
academic progress at 
school so far this year. 

100% 0% 
55% 44% 0% 0% 

4.  My child has been well 
looked after at school so 
far this year. 

100% 0% 
63% 37% 0% 0% 

5.  My child has been taught 
well at school so far this 
year. 

99% 1% 
62% 37% 1% 0% 

6. My child has received 
appropriate homework 
for their age during this 
school year. 

95% 5% 
55% 40% 5% 0% 

7. This school makes sure 
its pupils are well 
behaved. 

92% 8% 
52% 40% 5% 3% 

8. This school has 
responded well to any 
concerns (if any) I have 
raised so far this year. 

97 % 3% 

56% 41% 3% 0% 

Thank you for all of your 
positive feedback! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other comments: Our response:  
A small number of parents 
raised concerns about their 
child’s homework. 

 

All teaching staff are familiar with our school’s homework 
policy (which is available to view on our school website). 
Please check this as a starting point if you have a concern. 
We are open to trialling different arrangements for homework 
such as making it accessible online and arranging a 
lunchtime club for any pupils who cannot access a computer 
at home.  
Please approach your child’s class teacher directly if you 
have any concerns about homework. If the matter is 
unresolved after this then please arrange to speak to Mrs 
Chapman or Mr Neenan.  

It would be nice to receive 
positive feedback at the end 
of the day and have 
consistent use of praise. 

We aim to provide pupils with positive feedback daily 
through verbal conversations and marking. We will feedback 
to parents as much as is practically possible. 

With the use of the ‘Good to be Green’ system we aim for 
consistency with praise through the use of green being good 
and privilege cards for exceptional behaviours. 

Furthermore, pupils are awarded in assembly each week 
and we communicate through mid-year and end-of-year 
reports along with parents’ evening. 

Sometimes at showcases 
parents sit with their own 
child and pupils without 
parents can find it upsetting.  

We love to invite you in so that the children can showcase 
their talents. We will be reviewing how parent showcases 
have been facilitated to date and consider ways we could 
change this.  

More clubs should be 
available.  
 

We offer many clubs, such as: cookery club, Y5 & 6 rewards 
club, arts and crafts club, choir club, sports club etc.  
We have clubs running on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  
We will continue to liaise with outside providers to try to 
extend our extra-curricular provision. 

We would like more notice 
for events. 

We aim to give at least three weeks’ notice prior to any 
events taking place. All teaching staff are regularly reminded 
to arrange class trips well in advance. 

It would be useful to be able 
to pay online for things. 

We have looked into this and at the moment it is not 
financially viable for school. 
 

It would be great to have a 
workshop for SATs 
preparation in Y2 & Y6.  

We are in the process of scheduling dates for these. 
 

 
 


